VISITORS POLICY
All visitors to Fontmell Magna Under Fives Pre-school are required to sign in and out of our visitor’s book, detailing date, name, company, reason for visit, time in and out. Visitors are reminded that all mobile phones and cameras need to be stored in the office.
Staff will check the identity of visitors if unknown. If staff have any doubt of the validity of our visitors then a phone call will be made to their department to double check, before being allowed into the building.
Visitors will not be left unattended with the children at any time.
Designated member of staff who co-ordinates with the above policy: 

Lauren Ballard

Signed:

Designated Deputy member of staff who co-ordinated with the above policy:

Wendy Pankhurst

Signed:

Role of signatory: Chairperson
Signed on behalf of the management committee:

This Policy was adopted on 20/05/2019 to be renewed annually.
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